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Buffalo Trail Public Schools Celebration and Retirement Event 
Monday, October 28, 2024 - Media Release 
 
 
Buffalo Trail Public Schools Board of Trustees hosted a Celebration and Retirement event on 
October 22, 2024, in Wainwright, to honour and celebrate dedicated long-service employees, 
outstanding support staff award recipient, and retirees of the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
The celebration highlighted employees with milestones of 5, 10, 15, 20, 25, 30, 35, 40, and an 
extraordinary 50 years of service. We also recognized the Outstanding Support Staff award 
recipient, honoured for exceptional service and dedication, and celebrated 21 retiring 
employees, each of whom has made a lasting and invaluable contribution to our schools, families 
and communities. 
 
The event brought together over 140 staff members from across the division, making for a truly 
successful evening. Buffalo Trail Public Schools would like to thank all staff for their invaluable 
contributions and unwavering commitment to our division. 
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